Douglas County Criminal Justice Services is in support of HB 2192 authorizing courts services officers and
community corrections officers to provide a certification of identification to assist offenders in obtaining
a driver's license. Many of the clients we serve on both juvenile and adult community corrections have
difficulty obtaining the required documentation to show proof of identity or the financial wellbeing to
afford licensing fees. The ability to provide verification of identity for our clients would help expedite
their ability to have an essential state driver’s license or identification card.
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